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DepED MEMORANDUM
. No. 435 ,S. 2004

CORRIGENDUM TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 89, S. 2004
(The Project Management Courses (Phase 1 and 2))

To:  Bureau Directors

Regional Directors

Schools Division/City Superintendents

ARMM Secretary of Education
1. Due to budgetary constraints, the Project Planning and Monitoring and
Evaluation Course scheduled on November 15-19, 2004 is postponed for next year. All

Participants will be informed on the new schedule as soon as arrangements

are finalized.
2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
%\ '
m—/
FLORENCIO B. ABAD
Secretary

Reference: DepED Memorandum: (No. 89, s. 2004)
Allotment: 1- -(D.O. 50-97)
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